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EPHA Liaison Officer


Mike Blant’s work as the EPHA Liaison Officer began in June 2010 and during this second half of the summer term his focus was very much on the development of the proposed Essex Learning Partnership (ELP).





Essentially the role of the Liaison Officer is to support and relieve pressure on headteachers and, in particular, the leadership group of the EPHA Executive, who are asked to attend numerous meetings by the LA.  





Each term Mike will attend the Area Headteacher meetings and Area Development Group meetings, as well as the EPHA Executive meetings, Gatekeeping Reference Group, Schools Partnership Board meetings and so on. 





He also attends the Essex Learning Partnership Steering Group meetings and will soon lead a working group looking toward the next Formula Funding Review (3 years hence).  Mike recently produced a paper describing a fictional case study of a year 6 primary school pupil which served to illustrate the funding needs and differential needs between a year 6 and a year 7 pupil - a perennial issue that is still to be resolved to the satisfaction of an under-funded primary sector.





Mike’s remit is also to consult with headteachers across the county on various issues of importance and interest.


Meetings of the Schools Partnership Board, led by Stephen Castle, Cabinet Member for schools in Essex demonstrate a desire for the local authority to work in partnership with schools - ‘An Essex solution for Essex schools'. The inevitable focus in discussions is on the need to work in different ways to achieve ‘more for less' and to foresee the ‘Future Educational Landscape for Essex'.





Mike has produced 2 other papers (all available on the EPHA website) which may be of interest to headteachers. One, a summary based on a recent Continyou presentation of Coalition education policies and the other considering and supporting the idea of dedicated headship time. 


Please contact Mike Blant at � HYPERLINK "mailto:mikeblant@gmail.com" �mikeblant@gmail.com� with your views, comments and opinions of education in Essex.











Update on the Essex Learning Partnership and the ECC transformation plan in relation to School Improvement


At the EPHA Executive meeting with LA Officers held on 6 October 2010, Olive Newland, ECC Lead on the school improvement transformation project, noted that the decision had been taken not to make a final strategic decision about a provider, but instead to wait for the outcomes of the Comprehensive Spending Review on 20 October, which should give information about the future of LA funding. She was able, however, to confirm that the decision has been made not to commission an external private company to run school improvement in Essex. An update will be given at the termly headteacher meetings in the Autumn term. 

















EPHA CONFERENCE NEWS


Once again, thanks to the 190 deputy and assistant headteachers who attended their annual conference, held on 8 October. They enjoyed presentations from Trevor Hawes and John Bell and took part in workshops as varied as "Planning a Brain Awareness Week in a Primary School", “Behaviour Management* and “Thinkers Games”.


Next year’s Deputy and Assistants Headteachers’ conference will be held on Friday 14 October 2011 at the Weston Homes Community Stadium, Colchester United FC (please note the new venue for this conference).


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:


HEADTEACHERS’ CONFERENCE Friday 25 March 2011 Stock Brook Country Club– key note speaker, Humphrey Walters, an internationally renowned motivational speaker. 


Further details and booking forms will be sent in the internal post in the New Year.














You can contact EPHA through the website


www.essexprimaryheads.co.uk


Pam Langmead, EPHA Manager, at   � HYPERLINK "mailto:langmead@tesco.net" ��langmead@tesco.net�  or Karen Springett, EPHA Chair, via Milldene Primary 





























EPHA Meetings Academic Year 2010/2011





Autumn term 2010


N-EAST      Wednesday 3 November    Colchester United Football Club 


WEST          Wednesday 10 November   North Weald Golf Club


CENTRAL  Tuesday 16 November        Chelmsford City Football Club 


SOUTH       Wednesday 17 November   The Belvedere, Crays Hill


Spring term 2011


CENTRAL  Tuesday 8 March                 Chelmsford City Football Club


SOUTH        Wednesday 9 March           The Belvedere, Crays Hill


WEST          Monday 14 March                North Weald Golf Club


N-EAST       Wednesday 16 March       Colchester United Football Club


Summer term 2011


WEST           Monday 13 June                 North Weald Golf Club


SOUTH         Wednesday 15 June           The Belvedere, Crays Hill 


CENTRAL   Tuesday 21 June                 Chelmsford City Football Club


N-EAST        Wednesday 22 June          Colchester United Football Club





Meetings start at 9.00 am and please book out the whole day to ensure you benefit from the District, EPHA and Local Authority input. The agendas will be emailed to schools at least a week in advance of the meeting, and are available on the EPHA website.


Lunch and refreshments will be provided free at the meetings.           


Contact your Area Chair with any concerns, questions or issues you would like to discuss with colleagues.














